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Hamill Family Wild Encounters and 
Bramsen Animal Ambassador Pavilion
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Tamandua 5: At Brookfield Zoo’s newest exhibit—Hamill Family Wild Encounters, which opens in July 2015—guests will have opportunities to get up-close views of some the zoo’s animal ambassadors, including a tamandua (small anteater).
 
Wallaby Feeding: A walk-in wallaby yard at Brookfield Zoo’s Hamill Family Wild Encounters (opening July 2015), guests will have the chance to connect with these Australian marsupials, along with emus, one of the largest birds in the world.
